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October 3, 2019 
 

Notice of Community Meetings 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
You are receiving this letter because you are listed as owning property near Conejo Community Park. 
 
The Conejo Community Center was built in 1965, and much like your home, as it ages, additional 
maintenance costs are incurred due to deterioration and inefficiencies. Similarly, the needs of the 
community have changed significantly over the past half century. An assessment of the facility, with 
comprehensive input from the public, will allow CRPD to address infrastructure and repair issues, as well 
as evaluate the needs of the community and if a new, or renovated facility, is required to meet these needs. 
 
The assessment process will allow CRPD to plan for future needs, investigate funding sources, and 
strategize for the implementation process. CRPD believes the process is essential to the future investment 
of the community and will produce immediate and long-lasting benefits. CRPD’s vision is to enhance the 
qualities of this unique facility for the benefit of the community while retaining the “spirit” of Conejo 
Community Center and Park.  
 
You are invited to attend a community meeting to provide your input.  All meetings will be held on-site in 
the multi-purpose room in the Center at 1175 Hendrix Avenue. The meetings are scheduled for: 
 

Saturday  October 19, 2019 5:00pm 
Wednesday October 23, 2019 7:00pm 
Sunday  October 27, 2019 2:00pm 
Monday  October 28, 2019 7:00pm 

 
If you wish, you may attend more than one meeting, however, each meeting will have a similar format. If 
you cannot attend the meeting but would like to provide your input, click on the survey link at 
www.crpd.org/cccproject. On this webpage, you will also find additional and ongoing information, 
including frequently asked questions, timeline, photo gallery, and the history of Conejo Community Park. 
 
At the conclusion of the public input process, we will reach out to the public to provide additional information 
regarding the next steps. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 805-381-1230 or thare@crpd.org. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Tom Hare 
Administrator, Parks and Planning 


